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After reviewing the annual budget NMLA has made some cuts to bring us into balance.  We will continue our 
membership with MPLA but will not be able to fund travel for the state representative.  Along those lines NMLA 
will not be adding financial support to the MPLA Leadership Institute at this time.  
 
The State Library sent out the Van of Enchantment to various cities and towns in New Mexico.  The summer Van 
tour allowed people in the state to learn about prehistoric trails and roads surrounding Chaco Canyon, El Camino 
Real and the Old Spanish Trail.  There were many hands on activities for young people.   
 
That concludes the NMLA report.   
 


